
 

 

 

 

 

Subway Closures – 2018 Review and 2019 Forecast 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 11, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Endorse the 2019 subway closure plan and direct staff to report on changes; and 

2. Forward this report to the General Manager, Transportation Services, City of Toronto 
for information. 
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